
 

**Traffic Advisory** 

 JACKSONVILLE, Fla. – Southbound I-95 at 13th Street will see the two inside lanes of the 

interstate closed April 16 from 9 p.m. to 5 a.m. the following morning for bridge maintenance 

activities. Crews will be performing work on the bridge deck, requiring the lane closures. 

  

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) offers a free service to help motorists plan 

ahead and stay informed about changes to the roadway during their journey. Drivers seeking 

real-time traffic alerts may consider visiting FL511 is available as a smartphone app or via the 

web at www.FL511.com. 

 

 

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.fl511.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7CAllen.Nelson%40dot.state.fl.us%7Ce6ed4d7696404d90257308dd7d236f9e%7Cdb21de5dbc9c420c8f3f8f08f85b5ada%7C0%7C0%7C638804313319083499%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=tGGKaoKe6tFGlVxoCJ3mf0kzKxtvAcUmTbYKjGaHJPk%3D&reserved=0

